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Some of the Year 6 children went 

on an amazing trip to Lledr Hall in 

December, although it rained eve-

ry day we had a fantastic time. 

Megan informed us “It was an in-

credible trip!” 

The activities included: 

Jungle gym, high ropes, visiting a 

slate mine, Aber Falls, orienteer-

ing, a night walk, a mile walk, and 

a slumber party. We also climbed 

a mountain, had a game’s night and 

a campfire. 

Somehow we fitted all that into 5 

days! Here are some reviews: 

“It was amazing!”- Katie F 

“10 out of 10!”- Matthew C 

“We would go again!”- Ella W 
Lledr Hall is located in the coun-

try side of Wales. 

Editors: 
Ella Wright,  

Matthew Collins 

and  

Megan Bailey   

 

Year 4 did  some Tye -Dyeing 

with Blessing.  They got a plain 

white T-Shirt and tied it with rub-

ber bands and dipped it in ink.  

After a long wait the T -Shirts 

were dry.  Here are the finished  

T-Shirts. 



 

Year 5 Stargazing 

 
On Monday 25th of January Year 5 went to 

Jodrell Bank.  

Jodrell Bank started being built in 1952 and 

was finished in 1957 which means it took 5 

years to build! There were 3 telescopes 2 

small and 1 big. The Lovell telescope is able 

to track phone calls from Mars. This is all 

because of radio waves but this doesn't mean 

we can all go to Mars we are still questioning 

if we can go to Mars. They even got to see 

the telescope move WOW! There were lots 

of rooms and one of them had a solar system 

on the ceiling. Scientists believe that there is 

other life not on Earth, they have reason to 

believe that there could be life on Mars be-

cause they have found water on it. One of the 

rooms contained many activities and one of 

them was a plasma ball. When you put your 

hand on it strange beams connect from the 

centre and your hand. isn't that cool! One of 

the activities included finding planet names 

on the floor. 

 

Year 3 had a visit from Pippa the Archaeolo-

gist, to do some fun activities based on the 

Stone Age, Bronze and Iron Age. They did an 

excavation to sort artefacts into the correct age. 

Michael Norman – “Pippa told them about 

hunter gatherers and weapons that they used in 

the Stone Age. They used spears, hammers, 

stones, axes and bow and arrows to hunt. The 

most important was making a fire and keeping 

warm” 

Year 6 Get Creative 

Year 6 have been finding out about “The Fro-

zen Kingdom” We made our own textiles with 

Fiona. We made felt using white and grey 

merino wool. We layered it and added a few 

pieces of gold coloured wool and sequins. We 

soaked it with soapy water and then used a 

rolling pin. We finished off by stitching in 

ribbon and lace. We also made fabric using 

bubble wrap and recyclable material. Take a 

look at our wonderful results around school. 

 

  

  

On Wednesday, some of 

the Year 6 girls went to 

Oasis Academy for a 

football tournament. 

They won every single 

match with over 3-0 in 

every match .  

 

Here is a picture of 

them and the trophy that 

they won.  


